
 

 
 

Read-a-thon  Mark your calendars for our tenth-annual Read-a-thon! This 
special day will be celebrated on Friday, October 27th. Students have the 
option to come to school dressed as their favorite classical literary 
character, scientist, or historical figure. Costumes need not come directly 
from the grade level curriculum, though they must be classically aligned. 
Additionally, costumes should allow students to engage in regular school 
day activities such as recess, lunch, and P.E., and shouldn’t impede their 
instruction. Violent images or weapons of any kind will not be permitted. 
Face coverings may not be present, aside from a mask that may be worn in 
class this year. Costume proposal slips will be sent home the week of 
October 16th. It is sure to be a full, fun day celebrating the beautiful 
enjoyment reading brings! 
 
 
 


